
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: DR. JAMES FRANCHINI, SUPERINTENDENT 

FROM: MICHAEL OUIMET, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR BUSINESS 

SUBJECT: CARES ACT 2020-21  

DATE: MAY 3, 2021 

CC: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

The District received Federal CARES Act funding in the amount of $164,604 through our 2020-
21 State Aid allocation to offset the Legislative pandemic deduction in the same amount.  This 
funding is considered a grant which requires Board action to authorize the appropriation of these 
funds in the General Fund.  I recommend the District accept this grant and increase the General 
Fund budget by $164,604 (A2110.150-00-0030, $115,500; A2110.450-10-0030, $25,249; A2110.450-
10-0040, $23,855). 

Please place this recommendation on the May 10, 2021 Board of Education agenda.  Please do 
not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this recommendation. 

 

    

  


